FIRE ALARM INSPECTION
TUESDAY, MAY 21st@ 10:00 AM

To: All Residents of The Hill At Furnace Brook Condo
From: G&G Management

Date: May 20™, 2013

On Tuesday, May 21* around 10:00 AM, Hart Security is scheduled to visit
the property to inspect the fire alarm panel located in the lobby. As part of
this inspection, they will be intermittently turning the sirens on and off for

brief periods of time. This inspection should be fully completed by no later

than 5:00 PM.

If you have reason to suspect a true fire emergency is taking place during this
inspection, please call 911 immediately. Thank you for your assistance, and
please contact Mark Leone at G&G Management with any questions:

781-455-6565 x 202.



